
From: 
Sent: 

Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen 
6/3/2011 7:48:48 AM 

To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Jones, Michael L (Pwr Gen) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MLJ2); 'Clanon, Paul' 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Kahlon, 
Raminder' (raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Bear River Canal Update 6/3/11 

Rami, Julie, Paul, 
Status as of 6/3/2011: 
Final Report 

Canal Restoration: 
We have removed the temporary bypass and established partial flow in the canal, well in advance of the June 15 
target date. We will confirm with inspections over the weekend that the canal is functioning properly, and ramp 
up to normal flow on Monday/Tuesday. This will be my final update as the canal work has been completed. 
There will be ongoing site restoration work that will be conducted on a straight time basis in order to minimize 
impact to neighbors in the area. 

PCWA Pumping: 
PCWA will ramp down pumping operations as we increase flow in the canal. 

PG&E Water Delivery: 
Water deliveries have been eliminated. 

Michael L. Jones 
Power Generation 
Office: 415-973-0629 
Cell: 415-264-2120 

SB GT&S 0380143 
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